

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220

July 29, 2009

Elizabeth Warren, Chair Congressional Oversight Panel 732 N. Capitol Street, N.W. Room C-320 Washington, DC 20401

Dear Ms. Warren:

Thank you for your June 29 letter requesting copies of the data and relevant reports collected under the Making Home Affordable (MHA) program. We understand from a subsequent conversation with Tewana Wilkerson, the Panel's contact person for this request, that the request for data does not include personally identifiable information such as a borrower's name, address, or Social Security Number.

It is important to us that we provide the Panel with the information it needs, and we plan to work with the Panel to ensure that your request is met in full. The Department of the Treasury's contacts for this matter are Bruce Turner and Jay Warden They will contact Tewana Wilkerson to work out the detailed process needed to allow data access and report distribution.

Sincerely,

Herbert M. Allison, Jr

Assistant Secretary for Financial stability